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May 11, 2022 

Hillside Lanes 

Richard Wonder 

1400 13th Street 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Richard Wonder 

4851 Piper Lane 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Dear Mr. Wonder, 

 

The Public Safety and Licensing Committee will meet on May 31, 2022, at 5:00p.m., in Room 207B, at City 

Hall, 730 Washington Avenue, to consider the renewal application for Hillside Lanes, Inc. as well as new 

application for KMO Diversified Holdings, LLC. DBA as Hillside Entertainment. Based on the conditional 

surrender of Hillside Lanes on April 21, 2021, subsequent pending application of Hillside Entertainment since 

July of last year, and lack of progress thereof, the Committee may vote to deny both applications. 
 

You are hereby required to appear at the above time and date to discuss your license application. Failure to 

appear will result in a denial of your license application. 

 

If you have any questions, please call our office at 636-9171. 

 

Sincerely, 

Amber Pfeiffer 

Assistant Clerk 


